31st October 2017

Dear Parent or Carer,

Year 4 Trip to River Mersey

As part of our Big Question: ‘Do major cities need a river to be successful?’, Year Four will be going on a short geography field trip. We will be walking to the River Mersey near Jackson’s Boat (just behind Chorlton Water Park). We will be looking at flood defences as well as the course of the river. The children will be going on the visit on Tuesday 7th November leaving around 10.00 and arriving back in time for lunch.

As the autumn weather is already upon us, we also ask that your child dress appropriately paying particular attention to footwear and warm clothing.

If you are able to help on the trip please contact your child’s class teacher.

Yours truly,

Year 4 team
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